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Date of Communication:  01 November 2010 

 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Please note that Modification Proposal 0293 has been withdrawn by the Proposer, Scottish 
Power.  Scottish Power’s intention is to pursue a reduction in the AQ tolerance through an 
amendment to Modification Proposal 0292. 
 
  
 
Bob Fletcher 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 623 2115 
Website: www.gasgovernance.com 
 


